
Dear Sir/Madam

The Natural Resources Access Regulator has reviewed documents for the above development application and 
considers that, for the purposes of the Water Management Act 2000 (WM Act), general terms of approval and / 
or a controlled activity approval is not required, and no further assessment by this agency is necessary. Please 
refer to the attached document as to why this determination has been made. 

Should the proposed development be varied in any way that results in development extending onto land that is 
waterfront land, or encompassing works that are defined as controlled activities, then the Natural Resources 
Access Regulator (NRAR) should be notified.

Further information on controlled activity approvals under the WM Act can be obtained from NRAR’s website: 
www.water.nsw.gov.au, go to Water Licensing > Approvals > Controlled activities.

Please direct any questions to Natural Resources Access Regulator by email to 
nrar.servicedesk@industry.nsw.gov.au

Kindest Regards

Natural Resources Access Regulator

This message is intended for the addressee named and may contain confidential information. If you are not the 
intended recipient, please delete it and notify the sender. Views expressed in this message are those of the 
individual sender, and are not necessarily the views of their organisation.
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